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Jeremiah Cromie

From: Arden Thomas
Sent: Friday, March 19, 2021 4:44 PM
To: Jeremiah Cromie
Cc: Jeremy Johnston; Candie Leader
Subject: RE: SX-21-00003 Demarest Shoreline Exemption - Request for Comment

Hi Jeremiah – 
 
The proposed project will require a floodplain development permit and in particular will need to comply with Kittitas 
County Code 14.08.300 (Floodways).  The design approach proposed, in which all paced rock will be located at or behind 
existing grade, and the existing bank will be sloped back, will help this project meet these code requirements. 
 
Arden Thomas | Water Resource Program Manager 
Kittitas County Public Works | 411 North Ruby, Suite 1 | Ellensburg, WA 98926 
Direct: 509.962.7690  

Notice: Email sent to Kittitas County may be subject to public disclosure as required by law.  
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14 
 
     
 

From: Jeremiah Cromie <jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us>  
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 8:54 AM 
To: Arden Thomas <arden.thomas@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Cc: Jeremy Johnston <jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Candie Leader <candie.leader@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Subject: SX-21-00003 Demarest Shoreline Exemption - Request for Comment 
 
Good morning Arden, 
 
Please find the link below to the Demarest Shoreline Exemption Permit for your review. Please have all comments back 
to me by March 26, 2021 at 5p. 
 
Internal link: SX-21-00003 Demarest 
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Jeremiah Cromie 
Planner 1 
Kittitas County   
 Community Development Services 
 411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2 
 Ellensburg, WA 98926 
 Office: 509-962-7046 
 jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us  
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s "Safe Start" reopening plan, Kittitas County 
Community Development Services is currently in Phase 3 and is open to the public in a limited capacity. At this time many of us are 
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on a rotating schedule working from home and in the office; during this time I will do my best to respond to you as promptly as 
possible. 
 
 
 

 
The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain confidential and/or privileged 
material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review, retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If 
you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and delete the material from all devices.  
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14  


